
Correspondence #1 
 
To:  Robert Fex 
Subject: Fwd(3): West flamborough ARC 
 
 
Dear Nancy Ruth, 
 
Thank you for your email regarding the elementary accommodation review 
process that is currently underway at Hamilton-Wentworth District School 
Board (HWDSB).  We appreciate the time you took to share your thoughts on 
the staff recommendation for West Flamborough. 
 
I would like to pass along your email to the Accommodation Review 
Committee for reference.  In doing so, your name will become part of the 
public record.  If you have any concerns about having your information 
shared, please advise and we will ensure the information is removed. 
 
Thanks kindly,   
 
Kathy Forde 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am a resident of Millgrove on the east end of 4th concession. I 
attended the public meeting on October 2nd and I wanted to make the HWDSB 
aware that I am very pleased with the staff recommendation that was 
presented.  
 
My two daughters are not yet in school but will be in the next couple of 
years. I was not happy with having to send my daughters to Greensville 
when I live so close to Millgrove elementary simply because I live on the 
south side of 4th concession.  
 
The new proposed catchment boundaries for Millgrove Elementary make much 
more sense to me and I am hopeful the new boundaries will be made 
official when the ARC is complete.  
 
Thank you, 
Nancy Ruth 
 
******************************* 
 
Correspondence #2 
 
 
 
Dear Angie Gordon, 
 
Thank you for your email regarding the elementary accommodation review 
process that is currently underway at Hamilton-Wentworth District School 



Board (HWDSB).  We appreciate the time you took to share your thoughts on 
boundary mappping for Greensville. 
 
I would like to pass along your email to the Accommodation Review 
Committee for reference.  In doing so, your name will become part of the 
public record.  If you have any concerns about having your information 
shared, please advise and we will ensure the information is removed. 
 
Thanks kindly,   
 
Kathy Forde 
Elementary ARC Support 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
 
Hello, 
I am writing in response to the letter sent home to parents from Pamela 
B. Reinholdt dated October 3, 2013 concerning preliminary accommodation 
option presented by Board Staff that recommends, "The southeast portion 
of Greensville's current JK-5 boundary to be assigned to Milllgrove."   
After consulting the ARC website, I haven't been able to identify the 
exact boundary changes mentioned in the letter. "Southeast portion" is 
vague.  Can you please provide me with a map of the proposed changes or 
clarify where the new boundaries will be? 
Thank you, 
Angie Gordon 
 
 
 


